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New Professionals December 2014 Update 

 
On December 10th, we had a white elephant gift exchange at Headquarters Beercade in Chicago.  We 
had pizza and also enjoyed vintage pinball machines and arcade games while watching American 
Gladiators!  Some of the white elephant gifts included a gigantic wine glass, ice shot glass maker, a 
romance novel, water gun, and Darth Vader toy.  
 
The New Professionals Committee is also looking for a few volunteers to join in on our fun.  We are 
looking for outgoing and motivated individuals who can help plan and execute events.  Please e-mail 
nhernandez@flavorchem.com if you are interested or have questions.   
 
The New Professionals group encourages anyone who has been in the industry 10 years or less to join 
in on our networking fun.  Our goal is to bring comfort to those who are new to the industry and 
increase New Professional involvement within the section and IFT as a whole.    
 
Please make note of the following event dates in your schedules and register for these events ahead of 
time at the Chicago IFT Website.  Registration will open a couple weeks before the event is held.  Don't 
forget to bring your business cards and new co-workers! 
 
Save the dates:  
-January: Whirlyball in Lombard (Date TBD) 
-February 25th: Volunteering at the Greater Chicago Food Depository  
  
 
Your New Professional Committee, 
Molly Connor, Co-Chair 
Niki Hernandez, Co-Chair 
Dorey Gray 
Bridget McClatchey 
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